
23rd May 2018 Inspection at MBK Center 
 

No Counterfeiting Items at MBK Center  
On 23rd May 2018, the DIP inspected different zones at MBK Center. Counterfeit and 

pirated items were not found.  

The DIP and police officers have stationed at the Intellectual Property Enforcement 
Center (IPEC) on the ground floor and the 6thfloor of MBK Center. The DIP encourages those who 
find any IPR infringing activites to notify the officers promptly.  

 

 


